Carlene Smith

From: Kevin Sullivan <kevin@owentrepanier.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 2:22 PM

To: Carlene Smith
Cc: Owen Trepanier

Subject: RE: 1112 Elgin Ln- variance

Carlene,

Please accept this email as a formal request to postpone the Elgin Lane variance application until August Planning Board meeting.

Thank you.

Kevin Sullivan, AICP

Trepanier & Associates, Inc.

Land Planners & Development Consultants 1421 First Street, P.O. Box 2155 Key West, FL 33045-2155 Ph. 305-293-8983 / Fx. 305-293-8748 www.owentrepanier.com